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(317) 687-2344 fax

Via Electronic Filing 

November 22, 2022 

RE: Application to Construct Wireless Communications Facility 
Docket No.: 2022-00385 Site 
Name: Barlow SE 

Dear Ms. Smith: 

On behalf of our client, Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless we are submitting an 
Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for Construction of a Wireless 
Communication Facility electronically. 

Please contact me or Elizabeth Bentz Williams if you require any further documentation or have 
any questions concerning this application. 

Sincerely, 

Russell L. Brown 
Attorney for Verizon Wireless 

RLB/mnw 
Enclosures 


